
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP 

ANNUAL MEETING 

MARCH 5, 2013 

 

Supervisor Ray Letterman called the Annual Meeting of the Electors of Birch Run Township to 

order at 7:00 P.M.  Also present for the board was Corey Trinklein, Clerk.  Approximately 4 people 

were in the audience. 

 

Motion by Marr seconded by Sheridan to approve the Annual Meeting Minutes as for March 27, 

2012 as amended. 

Motion carried 

  

Motion by Marr seconded by Magnus to adjourn at 7:01 p.m. 

Motion carried 

 

Corey Trinklein 

Birch Run Township Clerk 

 

Approved:     


